
You're Invited to Our Fall Open House! 

Dear Friends and Neighbors, 

We are excited to announce our annual Fall Open House celebration! Join us for a cozy 

afternoon filled with seasonal treats, warm drinks, and delightful company. 

Date: Saturday, October 14th, 2023 

Time: 2:00 PM - 5:00 PM 

Location: 123 Autumn Lane, Harvestville 

Come enjoy some pumpkin spice goodies, apple cider, and much more as we celebrate the 

beauty of the fall season together. Bring your family, friends, and neighbors--everyone is 

welcome! 

Please RSVP by October 10th to ensure we have enough treats for everyone. 

We can't wait to see you there! 

Warm regards, 

The Smith Family 


